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NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF ARTEMIS INTERNATIONAL SOLUTIONS
CORPORATION STOCKHOLDERS

Artemis International Solutions Corporation (AISC), sub-group of
Proha Plc, has filed the proxy statement including the Notice of
Special Meeting of Stockholder with the Securities and Exchange
Commission (SEC). The Special Meeting of Stockholders of AISC will
be held on October 21,2002. As previously released (September
13,2002) the Special Meeting of AISC Stockholders will discuss the
reverse split of AISC shares.

The proxy statement is available on the SEC website at
www.sec.gov/edgar/searchedgar/companysearch.html
under the name Artemis International and can be viewed through
the Nasdaq website www.nasdaq.com, under symbol AISC.
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